
 

 

AMERICANISM 

November, 2020 

 

By now the Fall Convention has happened and you are back to planning your next meeting be it Post or  

District.  The pandemic is still with us, but can not shut us  down.  Our Defenders of Freedom, our 

 veterans  and current soldiers can not stop for a disease.  We have to find ways to stay active in  

supporting our warriors even if it  means unusual and unique ways. 

 

 

Give flags of different sizes to schools, donate flag stamps to nursing home veterans, supply sanitizers to  

Salvation Army, collect coats/gloves for homeless, plan box meals for Veterans’ Day and deliver if  

necessary.  Are you seeing how we can still be the active group we were meant to be?  Call each other 

or zoom or Google Meet, or find other ways to “meet”. 

 

For the fifty some auxiliaries who chose not to submit the Americanism form before the fall conference,  

please plan now to  keep a record of patriotic donations, gifts, actions, and the like.  Be sure to submit 

 the next form by April 1, 2021.  I look forward to seeing what your auxiliary will have done to continue  

our number one and primary goal – to support our Post and our nation’s veterans.   

 

Hope to hear from you.  Any suggestions for competition at Spring Conference? 

 

                                                                                        Helen  (Cope) 

                                                                                       400 Highland Drive 

                                                                                       Madison, IN  47250 

                                                                                       copehelenl@gmail.com 

                                                                                       812-599-2821 
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